


           

            
              

          

       
               

           
              

        

              

             

              

   

    



 
       

       
      
       

    
        

       
       

 

     
        

         
         

                    

                     

                            
            

      
          

         
         

       
        

        

   
           

           
           

 

           
              

         
            



      

      
        

      
        

    
           

        

        
          

     
      

       
         

       

        
     
         
      

            

        
  

   

       
      

          
 

       
       
        
         
       

         



       
          

        
        
        

     
       

   
         

            
        

         
        

     
           

          



From:
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Consultation for local plan 2040
Date: 02 April 2024 10:23:46
Attachments: Kings Chase Local plan 20240402 0001.pdf

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Please see attached.

Regarding planning for new houses. I am told that infrastructure is not considered when planning is sought for
houses. Romsey is a medieval town with roads that are already unable to cope with traffic and this will get
worse. We also have no doctors or dentists. The prposals for more houses accessed from Jermyns Lane that
feeds into Braishfield Road is already a problem. The exits from Kings Chase to the bus stops in Abbotswood
and Hillier Gardens are unsafe and inaccessible to the disabled. We need proper crossings.
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